
June 2025 

 

Dear Roslyn High School Families,​
 

We are pleased to announce that the ACT and SAT exams will be offered exclusively to Roslyn 

students during the upcoming school year. These standardized tests play a crucial role in college 

admissions and scholarship opportunities and we want our students to have the time they need 

to focus on the exams. Below, you will find important details about each exam, the registration 

process, and the scheduled testing dates.  

 

ACT Roslyn Exam Dates 

 

Test Date National Registration Deadline 

Saturday, September 06, 2025 August 1, 2025 

Saturday, December 13, 2025 November 7, 2025 

Saturday, April 11, 2026 March 6, 2026  

Saturday, June 13, 2026 May 8, 2026 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Roslyn High School is an ACT “unlisted” test center for Roslyn students ONLY. When 

registering for these exams be sure to use the following codes: 

Roslyn ACT Test Center Code: 204160​
Roslyn High School Code: 334920 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER FOR AN ACT EXAM 

 

 

 

https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/registration.html


SAT Roslyn Exam Dates​
 The SAT is no longer on paper and is only offered in computer-based digital format.​

October 2025 (Fall Testing Window: October 15th - 16th)​
March 2026 (Spring Testing Window: March/April - TBD)) 

PLEASE NOTE: The SAT exams will be administered to Roslyn students during the school day. The fall 

SAT exam will only be open to grades 11-12. The spring SAT exam will be open to grades 10-12. (You 

will not be able to register for these exams through the College Board website). 

Registration for the fall exam will take place through APTS, our third party billing service. Click HERE to 

complete the registration process by September 9, 2025. Registration for the spring exam will be 

made available at a later time. 

Please use the following link to register for ALL OTHER SAT exams not administered by Roslyn at an 

available test center: https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/dates-deadlines 

 

Accommodating our students' academic pursuits is our top priority, and we are committed to supporting 

their success every step of the way. If you have any registration questions or need assistance, please 

contact our District Testing Coordinator, Dr. Jessica Kemler at jkemler@roslynschools.org. 

 Sincerely, 

Tanya Baptiste​
Director of Guidance and School Counseling 
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